
NORTHERN LIGHTS TOWNHOMES
HOA BOARDMONTHLY MEETING

April 2020 MINUTES

Annual Homeowners Meeting:
The Annual Homeowners Meeting (that was scheduled for Saturday, April 4, 2020) was canceled due
to COVID-19 cancellations. Cancellation was posted on Facebook and Website on March 30, 2020.
Rescheduling will depend on city mandates.

April HOA Board Monthly Meeting:
Monthly Board Meeting for April was canceled, also due to COVID-19.


